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Letter No.: GLHRL/035/2023-24 
Date: January 05, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing Compliance Department 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

SCRIPT CODE: 543520 
ISIN: INE0J2K01014 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub.: Clarification on significant movement in the price of our security on BSE Limited 
 
We received your above referred communication requiring clarification on significant movement in 
the price of our security.  
 
We would like to inform that there is no specific event or price sensitive information that has a 
bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company other than we disclosed to stock exchanges 
earlier. Company is regularly informing to the Stock Exchanges about all types of events or price 
sensitive information whenever it occurs.  
 
Now, in respect of significant movement in the price of security of our Company, Company is not 
aware about any specific reason for the same. Further, we are giving surety that Company will take 
care about giving intimation of all types of specific event or price sensitive information that has a 
bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company in future.  
 
Hope this may be suffice to information or clarification required by you on the above referred subject. 
 
Kindly take the same into your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
For, Global Longlife Hospital and Research Limited 
 
 
 
Dhruv Jani 
Managing Director 
DIN: 03154680 
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